Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of State Fire Marshal
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal (Department) has received the petition for declaratory statement from Glen E. Guarin, Fire Marshal, Fort Walton Beach, on April 17, 2017. The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of whether proposed building occupancies should be considered separated occupancies, as it applies to the petitioner.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Catherine Speidel, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel, 200 E. Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850)413-4269, Catherine.Speidel@myfloridacfo.com.
Responses, motions to intervene, or requests for a hearing must be filed within 21 days of this Notice.
